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Dydd Mercher Ionawr 17eg 

 
Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 

Re: PE Kits 

I write with an update to our school PE Kit. 

Pupils have the option of wearing a plain black mid-layer over their bottle green T-shirt. This 

item does not need to be branded with the school logo. A branded version of the mid-layer is 

available from our uniform supplier, Reflex Embroidery, if you wish. 

The King Henry VIII 3-19 School PE Kit is as follows: 

• Bottle Green T-shirt 

• Plain black sports shorts, leggings, or jogging bottoms 

• Plain black mid-layer (optional). 

• Trainers suitable for sporting activity 

• Plain white socks 

• Plain black Rugby socks 

The T-shirt also does not have to be branded. A branded version of the T-shirt is available 

from our uniform supplier, if you would like. 

Pupils in Reception and Year 7 wear this PE kit (last September we provided all Reception and 

Year 7 pupils with a Bottle Green T-Shirt free of charge). 

Pupils in Years 1-6 and in Years 8-11 can continue wearing the predecessor school’s PE kit.  
 
Many thanks for your positivity and support. 
 
Yn gywir, 

 
Mr J. Watson 
Headteacher 
King Henry VIII 3-19 School 

 

 

         

 

 


